
Details and Class Reps 

 

 
 

Welcome to our school.  Cardinal Newman provides an online classlist, enabling you to contact other parents 
easily and securely. Our site also allows you to join or create interest-based parent communities at the school; 
set up or invite others to events, and participate if you wish in our new school run share scheme. 
 
In previous years, we have spent time collating paper-based class lists which were instantly out of date. Our online 
system enables you to input, manage and update the personal information you wish to share with your child’s school 
year group. The school helps us validate some details, but is rightly constrained by UK data protection regulation. 

You can register now by visiting https://www.classlist.com, and entering our school name or by filling in your 
email details below. 

Child name ………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Parent names ………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
E mail  ………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

Would you like to be a Class Rep? 

 
All parents and guardians of children attending Cardinal Newman become part of the Parents’ Association 
automatically. The aims and role of the PA are: 
 

• To be a main point of contact between the parent body and the school 

• To hold regular open meetings where issues and ideas are discussed with the Headteacher 

• Fundraising for the school which is key and has been successful through regular events 
 

However much or little you can help, it is all important to the continuing support we can offer to the school. 
 

 Yes, very much 
 

 I don’t feel strongly but will if no-one else offers 
 

 No, but would like to be involved in planning meetings and help as much as I can 
 

 Sorry, I don’t really have the time at the moment but may be able to help, occasionally 
 

 
If we have lots of volunteers for Class Rep, there will be an informal election or we will agree a way of dividing the 
roles. 
 
Please remember ALL parents are welcome at PA meetings.  You don’t have to be a class Rep, you won’t be forced to 
volunteer help and the PA welcomes your ideas and views. 
 
Please return this evening or bring along on your child’s Induction Day. 
 
Many thanks 


